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2020 Citizen’s Academy Applications 

GLYNN COUNTY Ga, - Applications for the second annual Glynn County Citizen’s Academy will 
open on Monday December, 9, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. The 2020 Academy will begin on Tuesday, 
January 21, 2020, and wrap up on Monday, April 27, 2020, after nine classes that encourage 
Glynn County residents to “Get to know Glynn”.  Each week includes an inside look at county 
government departments, what each does, and how they serve Glynn County citizens. Classes 
will include, speakers, exercises, and tours in order to give participants the best understanding 
of day to day operations. 

The class will consist of twenty students, due to the limited size of space in various locations, 
selected on a first come, first served basis. Presentations from the department heads and 
elected leaders including Finance, Courts, Public Safety, Public Works, and more will be given 
during each session. Most classes take place in the evening for two hours, but a few must be 
scheduled for other times of day to work within the schedule of the speakers. 

Applicants are required to submit an application, be a resident or business owner within Glynn 
County, be at least 18 years old, not miss more than two classes, and maintain a positive 
experience and acceptable conduct standards during classes to be eligible for and graduate 
from the Citizen’s Academy. 

The application and complete information are available on the Glynn County Citizen’s Academy 
webpage at www.glynncounty.org/1968/Citizens-Academy.  
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